
From: Rebecca Haskell
To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Jim Amos (jamos@blm.gov); stucker@blm.gov
Subject: RE: (C-141 Initial) Federal F #001 Battery 12/19/16 (30-015-22342)
Date: Tuesday, January 3, 2017 12:15:31 PM
Attachments: Federal F #001 Battery Initial C-141 12-19-16 (30-015-22342) Revised.pdf

Ms. Weaver,
 
Thank you so much for pointing that out and I sincerely apologize for the mistake, attached is a
revised C-141.
 
Thank You,
 
Becky Haskell
Senior HSE Coordinator
COG Operating LLC
600 W Illinois Avenue | Midland, TX 79701
Direct: 432-818-2372 | Main: 432.683.7443
Cell: 432-556-5130
rhaskell@concho.com
 

 

From: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD [mailto:Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 03, 2017 12:51 PM
To: Rebecca Haskell; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Jim Amos (jamos@blm.gov); stucker@blm.gov
Subject: [External] RE: (C-141 Initial) Federal F #001 Battery 12/19/16 (30-015-22342)
 
**** External email. Use caution. ****
RE:  COG Operating LLC. * Federal F #001 Battery * 30-015-22342 * 2RP-4049
 
Rebecca,
 
I have included a scanned copy of the signed Initial C-141 Remediation Permit along with an
attached Conditions of Approval.
 
Rebecca just an FYI the Initial C-141 you sent had “Dirty Dozen 4H Battery” written in as the Facility
name but we noticed that all other information you provided pointed to this release being at the
Federal F #001 Battery site so it was entered in for Federal F #001 Battery location in our system and
records.
The OCD tracking number for this event is 2RP-4049.
 
Thank you,
 
 
 

mailto:Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us
mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us
mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us
mailto:jamos@blm.gov
mailto:stucker@blm.gov
mailto:rhaskell@concho.com







 

Crystal Weaver
Environmental Specialist
OCD – Artesia District II

811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Office: 575-748-1283 ext. 101
Cell: 575-840-5963
Fax: 575-748-9720
 
 

From: Rebecca Haskell [mailto:RHaskell@concho.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2016 9:37 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
<Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Cc: Jim Amos (jamos@blm.gov) <jamos@blm.gov>
Subject: (C-141 Initial) Federal F #001 Battery 12/19/16 (30-015-22342)
 
Mr. Bratcher / Ms. Tucker,
 
Attached is a C-141 for your consideration. If you have any additional questions please feel free to
contact me.
 
 
Thank You,
 
Becky Haskell
Senior HSE Coordinator
COG Operating LLC
600 W Illinois Avenue | Midland, TX 79701
Direct: 432-818-2372 | Main: 432.683.7443
Cell: 432-556-5130
rhaskell@concho.com
 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination or copying of this email and
its attachments, if any, or the information contained herein, is prohibited. If you have received
this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email
from your system. Thank you.
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